
 

 

 
Wayne County 
Administration 

would like to invite  
you to join us for a  

Meet & Greet  
to welcome our new  

EMS Director  
Patrick Parson.  

Please stop by our 
Commissioners Meeting 

Room on Friday,  
August 2, 2024,  

from  
9:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m. 

 

To establish Wayne County as the premier place to live, 
work, and play in Southeast Georgia 


